
 

PUBLIC ADVISORY   

 

 

NOTICE OF NAQAI VILLAGE ROAD CLOSURE IN LABASA FOR 

CULVERT REPLACEMENT  

 

Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members of the public that the Naqai Village Road in 

Labasa will be temporarily CLOSED for culvert replacement works from: 

9am to 5pm on Saturday, 2nd June 2018 

Travelers along this area are advised to take this notice into account when finalising travel plans. 

We apologise for the expected inconvenience. For further queries please call the FRA on 5720. 

 

 

Jonathan Moore  

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 

 

  



 


